Sibbet, David

From: Cabral, Cecilia on behalf of Wardlaw, Mark
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 10:53 AM

To: Slovick, Mark; Sibbet, David

Subject: FW: NCER Facility in North County

For your info.

From: Debbie Chappie <dchappiel@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Wardlaw, Mark <Mark.Wardlaw@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: NCER Facility in North County

Once again, we are standing together as a Community to let you know that the above facility is inappropriate
for North County. North County contains many rare plants and a host of wildlife that will also be affected just
like the people who live here. In order to maintain the quality of life in this area, we cannot allow unbridled
growth to take place here. We will fight the politicians who are blinded by dollar signs. It is abundantly clear
that the Earth, not to mention San Diego County, is well past the boundaries of the sprawl that is being
created. You can wear blinders if you like but it doesn't diminish the environmental crisis we are

in. Everybody who wants to live here cannot do so without destroying the reason they want to live here.

| hope we are finally at the point in human history where we are able to learn from drastic prior
mistakes. Hopefully, you can look beyond your own lifetime and realize the Earth is on loan to us from future
generations.

Deborah A. Chappie
8975 Lawrence Welk Drive, Space 250
Escondido, CA 92026



